
From: Gonzales, Mark
To: commentletters
Subject: opposition to a new water proposal
Date: Saturday, October 29, 2016 5:55:05 AM

This a misguided water policies and should not go forward .policy made by people who don’t know
the issue that will effect families and jobs. This kind of policy should not adopted or imposed on
people of state of California.
Thank You
Mark P.Gonzales
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Deadline: 1/17/17 12:00 noon

 

10-29-16

Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline: 1/17/17 12:00 noon

 

10-29-16

mailto:mark.gonzales@Rocket.com
mailto:commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov

